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GOP Unites Behind Marc Catlin for Senate District 5 

Montrose, Colorado – A vote by acclamation cleared the way for Marc Catlin to 
officially be the Republican nominee for Colorado’s 5th Senate District for the 
General Election on November 5, 2024. The 5th District Assembly occurred 
Saturday morning, March 30, 2024, in Montrose County’s Event Center.  Marc 
Catlin accepted the nomination in a speech stating, “We are just getting 
started.”  

The 5th Senate District is comprised of seven counties: Delta, Eagle, Garfield, 
Gunnison, Hinsdale, Montrose, and Pitkin counties. 

Marc Catlin says, “It is an honor to be the nominee. It is exciting to have this 
much support and momentum behind us at this point in the race. The 5th District 
is critical for the future of the Western Slope and Colorado, as whole.”   
 
Marc Catlin is currently Colorado’s 58th District State Representative, which 
represents the eight counties: Dolores, Delta, Gunnison, Hinsdale, Montezuma, 
Montrose, Ouray, and San Miguel. Representative Catlin is Vice Chair of the 
Agriculture, Water, & Natural Resources Committee, a member of the Capital 
Development Committee, and Ranking member of the Transportation, Housing 
& Local Government Committee. Marc Catlin is a resident of Montrose, 
Colorado. 
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